
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th September 2017 

Re-Brokering of Willow Academy – Message from the Headteacher 

To Parents and Carers, 

On Friday 8th September the WCAT Board announced that all 21 Academies will be re-brokered to other 

trusts as they cannot offer the support required to the academies.  

I want to take the opportunity to assure you that the changes being made to our sponsor will enable us to 

build upon the significant improvements we have already made at Willow.  

Once the decision about our new sponsor has been agreed, I look forward to working with them to 

ensure the transition is as smooth as possible. 

I will keep you all informed about the developments when I am in a position to do so.   I look forward to 

continuing to lead Willow in the future and providing an even better experience for your children; I am as 

committed to the children’s education as you are and I am incredibly proud to have the opportunity to 

shape their future and watch them grow. 

I see this period of transition as an opportunity for us to work with another organisation that will support 

Willow Academy in continuing to move in the direction we are all working towards. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Sumner 

Headteacher 

 


